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Andrews, David

From: Woodworth, Ty [Ty. Woodworth@Williams.com]
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 3:44 PM

To: Dane_Geyer@blm.gov

Ce: King, Kevin; Andrews, David; Woodworth, Ty
Subject: KP 414-18 Bradenhead 5 Day Test

Dane,

As requested the KP 414-18 bradenhead was shut in for a 5 day build up. There was no pressure after the 5 days. We
opened the 1/2” to verify the gauge is working and there was no build up.

We will continue to monitor.
Let me know if you have any questions/concerns.

Thanks.

Ty Woodworth
Operations Engineer ||
970-274-9254
ty.woodworth@williams.com




